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Hello to all our Red Knight Brothers and Sisters,  

 

 

I wanted to get an official notice out to everyone to let you know that we have some exciting news for you.  

With the opening of the 2023 Convention site due to a sale of the host hotel, we, as a board, were tasked with 

locating a site to host with VERY short notice.  We actually had two applicants that stepped up to the plate for 

us all.  Illinois volunteered to move their date up a couple years and Austria 4 stepped up ready as well. With 

that, and with a lot of discussion at our Spring Board Meeting, we have decided with a decision from your entire 

International Board to award the 2023 Convention to Austria 4. 

 

Austria 4 was already hosting the European Conference which they run just like the International Convention.  

This means that they already had everything we needed in place, and we only had to make one small 

adjustment.  As has been done in the past, we will have to move the date of the 2023 Convention to the week of 

September 7-10, 2023. Please plan to attend the first official International Convention (since France got 

cancelled due to you know what!).  Thank you and feel free to reach out to your local Regional Director or 

Board Member if you have any questions. 

 

Loyal to Our Duty 

 

Joey Powell 
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